OFFICE OF DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION
DIRECTORATE OF EDUCATION, GNCTD,
OLD SECRETARIAT, NEW DELHI-110054
No. PS/DE/2023/228 Dated: 10/07/2023

CIRCULAR

Subject: Declaring Holiday on 11.07.2023 (Tuesday) for Students of
Primary Classes.

In continuation of Circular no. PS/DE/2023/227 dated 09.07.2023,
seeing the prediction for moderate to heavy rains tomorrow in Delhi made by
the Indian Meteorological Department, it is directed that it will be a holiday
on 11.07.2023 (Tuesday) for students studying in classes Nursery to V in all
Govt. and Govt. Aided Schools under the Directorate of Education.

Accordingly, students of these classes must be informed well in advance
so that they do not venture out.

All students of classes VI onwards and all staff shall attend schools as
usual.

HoSs & Staff to remain vigilant about the safety of the students
attending school, especially in view of incessant rains.

All Recognised Private Schools under Directorate of Education, GNCTD
are also advised to follow the above instructions in view of the safety of the
students. :

This issues with the prior approval of Competent Authority.
Heads of All Govt. and Govt. Aided Schools
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Copy To:

Secretary to Hon’ble Minister of Education

PS to Secretary (Education)

PS to Director (Education)

All RDEs/DDEs

DDE (PSB)

Managers/Principals of all Recognized Schools
Guard File
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